THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:

Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:

DECEMBER 19, 2024
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF EXPANSION OF CRITICIAL SHORTAGE INCENTIVE PAY PROGRAM.
ISSUE:   


We have seen some success in recruiting classified staff members using our incentive program.  We would like to expand this program to include certified teaching positions that historically are difficult to fill.  These teaching positions include Middle and High Math and Science, Low Incidence/PASS/LBD/EBD Special Education, and any other area deemed critical shortage by the Superintendent as recommended by the HR department.  HCS personnel who recommend persons for these positions, and if that person performs one year of full-time service for the district, the person who recommended the new worker would receive a $500 bonus paid in two $250 installments (received after 6 months of service).  Referrals will be accepted until the HR Department determines those positions are no longer in critical need.  
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE Hardin County BOARD APPROVE the expanded recruitment incentive program.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE Hardin County Board of Education APPROVE the expanded recruitment incentive program.
